
 

AGILITAS 
Year 5/6 volleyball Competition 
Wednesday 26th January 2022  
 

On Wednesday the 26th January 2022, 11 children in year 5 and 6 went to the school games 

volleyball competition held at University Academy of Holbeach.  

Throughout the day, both teams from our school worked really well together and were encouraging 

each other. Due to the positivity within our teams during the matches - we received praise from all 

the officials and Mr Gibson. He also commented on the excellent respect our teams showed towards 

their opponents, officials and each other.  

Both teams played 4 matches in the morning and depending on the outcome of these we then also 

played matches in the afternoon. Both teams progressed to the top group of matches in the 

afternoon. Both teams played brilliantly in the morning and afternoon sessions displaying all our 5Cs.   

One team came 4th and the other came 1st winning the competition and received the trophy. Well 

done to everyone who took part!    

 

 

 


